Hamlet, Robert, EMNRD

From: Hamlet, Robert, EMNRD

Sent: Thursday, December 26, 2019 10:06 AM

To: 'Amber L Groves'

Cc: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD; Venegas, Victoria, EMNRD; Eads, Cristina, EMNRD;
blm_nm_cfo_spill@blm.gov

Subject: Closure Approval - Plains Pipeline - Todd 15N Fed 14 Tie In - (1RP-5527) 5-16-2019

Attachments: Closure Approval - Plains Pipeline - Todd 15N Fed 14 Tie In - (1RP-5527) 12.26.19.pdf

Amber,

We have received your closure report and final C-141 for 1RP-5527 Todd 15N Fed 14 Tie In, thank you. This closure is
approved.

The closure samples are below the closure criteria for soils impacted by a release. Again, the depths that have been
excavated need to be labelled properly on the tables to match the report.

Please let me know if you have any further questions.

Regards,

Robert J Hamlet

State of New Mexico

Energy, Minerals, and Natural Resources
Oil Conservation Division

811 S. First St., Artesia NM 88210

(575) 748-1283
Robert.Hamlet@state.nm.us
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